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Memo No. 
2020-M-184 

  
 

Subject: Correspondence, Bill 213 

Agenda Date: December 10, 2020 

Attachments: Correspondence 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council endorse Bill 213, the Canada Pharmacare Act; 
 
AND FURTHER THAT Council directs Staff to communicate this endorsement appropriately. 

 
 
INFORMATION 
 

Communication was received from Peter Julian, MP - New Westminster‐Burnaby, Jenny Kwan, MP - 
Vancouver East, and Don Davies, MP - Vancouver Kingsway requesting Council endorse Bill 213, The 
Canada Pharmacare Act that has been presented by the New Democratic Party in the House of 
Commons.  A copy of the email received and the bill are attached to and form part of this report. 
 
The Bill is attempting to establish rules by which Federal funds could flow to the Provinces in support of 
prescription drug plans.  If successful, this could have the effect of lowering our cost of benefits without 
lowering the standards of the benefit plans. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


